February 22, 2021
via email and U.S. Mail

Mr. Dave Cochran, Fire Chief
City of Reno

1 East 1st Street

Reno, Nevada 89501

Dear Dave,

When we spoke last, we discussed the automatic aid agreement renewal, which expires on June
30, 2021. Truckee Meadows Fire and Rescue is interested in the renewal of the Agreement and
expanding the auto-aid regions.

In addition to expanding auto aid zones for fire, I want to determine your interest in adding
EMS calls to the same dispatch protocols. I am sure you would agree that there are good
reasons to send the closest emergency responder to priority one and two medical emergencies.

I contemplate a reciprocal and dual dispatch process similar to the current practice for fire. You
may recall that this was the practice for EMS calls between the City and Sierra Fire many years
ago.

If our jurisdictions can agree to move forward, now is an excellent time to plan for
implementation before programming the new CAD system begins.

I'look forward to your response.

Charles A. Moore
Fire Chief

cc: Board of Fire Commissioners
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